
Grade 8 Graduation Drive-by Ceremony at Baker School 
 
Date:  ​Thursday June 18, 2020 per assigned time  
Times:​  Families by Last Names: 

A-E​  3:00-4:00 pm 
F-P​  4:00-5:00 pm 
R-Y​  5:00-6:00 pm 

 
Dear Baker Grade 8 Families:  
 
While we are disappointed that we are unable to hold a traditional graduation ceremony, we are 
excited to be able to celebrate your graduate(s) with a brief certificate passing, cheers from 
staff, and congratulations at Baker School!  
 
We request that you strongly consider traveling to Baker School via car, if possible, in 
consideration of social distancing and safety.  While this may not seem eco-friendly, it 
will help us meet the guidelines provided by the Health Department.  If you are walking 
on the Baker School grounds or outside of your car during the certificate passing and 
picture-taking, you must be wearing a face mask.  
 
Start of Drive-by Ceremony: 
 
Traveling by car​:  Families arrive at Baker School per their assigned time and line up on Beverly 
Road along the playground/field until notified to proceed forward.  The traffic director will signal 
the driver/walker to enter the circle and move forward to the marked certificate passing area. 
For families who have driven ​:  Family members remain in the car at the marked waiting area.  
One parent/guardian and 8th grade student​ approach the congratulatory space to be 
greeted from a distance by Principal Lewis, Vice Principal Howe, and Vice Principal 
English-Sand.  The graduating student takes the Baker School Certificate and gift bag from the 
table, turns toward the parent/guardian who takes a picture, and returns to their car with the 
waiting family. Families exit the Baker School grounds by following the one-way drive to Beverly 
Rd.  
 
If you walk​:   Families arrive at Baker School per their assigned time and line up on the Beverly 
Road sidewalk along the playground/field maintaining social distancing guidelines.  The traffic 
director will signal the walkers to enter the circle and proceed along the sidewalk to the marked 
certificate passing area. Family members remain on the sidewalk in the marked waiting area.  
One parent/guardian and 8th grade student​ approach the congratulatory space to be 
greeted from a distance by Principal Lewis, Vice Principal Howe, and Vice Principal 
English-Sand.  The graduating student takes the Baker School Certificate and gift bag from the 
table, turns toward the parent/guardian who takes a picture, and returns to the sidewalk with the 
waiting family. Families exit the Baker School grounds by following the sidewalk to Beverly Rd.  
 



Assigned Times for Drive-by Ceremony: 
 
3:00-4:00  (23) 
 
Albanese, Isabella 
Alforte, Aerrond Dean 
Alforte, Androu Duaine 
Alghamdi, Shahad 
Alehelali, Abdulmohsen 
Allahim, Mohammed 
Allen, Colby 
Altman, Ryan 
Asir, Kevin 
Bai, Wenshi (David) 
Baliamoune, Zyad 
Bamberg, Andrew 
Bluman, Adair 
Branover, Rena 
Brinckerhoff, Benjamin 
Chan, Joshua 
Chou, Tracey (Wing) 
Cleves, Laura 
Cohen, Andie 
Disola, Jakai 
Duka, Alexander 
Engelman, Charles 
Epshtein, Alex 
 
4:00-5:00 (28) 
Fell, Mia 
Ferguson, Jack 
Finnan, Mia 
Fox, Cornelia 
Fu, Ava 
Grieves, Sophie 
Grimes, Lucas 
Gurdin, Noah 
Hauser, Cian 
Henry, Jack 
Jones, Joseph (Jay) 
Kabuusu, Jamie 
Kasen, Bennett  
Kasen, Ezekiel 



Keynan, Daniel 
Kim, Andrew 
Lee, Eunice 
Lee, Yesol 
Lopes, Lattefah 
Mann-Gallagher, Dylan 
Marchiel, Aydin 
McKendry, Owen 
Mu, Hannah 
Nguyen, Matthew 
Nwosu, Kesiah 
Park, Gabriel 
Park, Hyeonuk 
Protopapadakis, Argyrios 
 
5:00-6:00 (25) 
Rodriguez, Stellaluna 
Ruiz, Cesar (Alejandro) 
Sanchez, Luna 
Scott, Ananda 
Seeger, Audrey 
Siddi, Divya 
Sillice, Christopher 
Song, Jaeyi 
Spinelli, Sebastian 
Sun, Amy 
Tow, Taejun 
Turchin, Solomon 
Tuttle, Beckett 
Ukomadu, Amara 
Wakao, Keila 
Waldron, Penelope 
Wang, Justina 
Wang, Luchenzhi 
Weintroub, Ezra 
Whitney, Zachary 
Woelfel, Aidan 
Xu, Dale 
Yahalom, Amir 
Yang, Hojin 
Yoo, Andy 
 
Congratulations!​ Thank you for your support and cooperation! 


